NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Advisory: Senator Avella to Protest Parks Department Refusing to

Acknowledge Resident Complaints

TONY AVELLA May 8, 2014


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/tony-avella/landing

Agency refused to accept a detailed survey from constituent, forwarded by Senator Avella, said to call 311

instead

(Bayside, Queens) TOM ORROW, Friday, May 9th, State Senator Tony Avella will be joined by
Queens Village residents to protest Parks Department’s unwillingness to accept an extensive

survey, submitted by a constituent, detailing locations of dead trees, uplifted sidewalks and



stumps in need of removal.

After forwarding the survey to Parks, Senator Avella was told that the constituent has to call

311 with every single location and refused the information that the constituent provided.

WHO: Senator Tony Avella, Queens Village residents

WHEN: TOMORROW, Friday May 9th at 11:30 AM

WHERE: 224-01 Davenport Avenue in Queens Village



